Minutes of Informal Board Meeting of IFAO
Baltimore, Maryland

May 28, 2010

An informal Board Meeting was held at Baltimore Maryland, during the ASAIO meeting. We welcomed Dr. William Holden of University of Alabama as a new Board member. Dr. Holden had recently completed his term as President of  ASAIO. We reviewed two requests from national artificial organ societies for Travel Scholarships, to support travel of members of our societies to speak at their meetings. A request from SBAOI to support Prof.  Young Ha Kim at their 2011 meeting was approved.  A request from TUYOD for such support at their Third Congress in Istanbul in 2011 was also approved, pending further details. Dr. Slaughter discussed the need to plan for a summary of presentations by ASAIO and ESAO, during the ESAO-IFAO meeting in Porto, Portugal in October of 2011.  A discussion was held concerning how to make the IFAO website more beneficial to our members and visitors, including links to other websites,  news of the societies, and potentially posting of key presentations. 

Our next meeting will be in Porto, Portugal during the ESAO-IFAO meeting. 

S.R.Ash, MD, FACP

Secretary Treasurer

